
Friday April 23rd 2021 

Dear Parents 

We have been blessed with the summer sunshine 

this week which has provided for a lovely start to 

the summer term. 

Our Virtual Parent Consultations have been held 

this week across the school and will continue next 

week as well.  

Clubs will recommence on Monday; hopefully you 

have had a chance to choose a club  for your child/

children to enjoy after school. 

Our Peri Music  Teachers are also available for       

additional teaching in Piano, Flute, Clarinet,         

Saxophone, Trumpet, Trombone and Guitar so do 

contact the School Office if you would like to book 

these lessons. 

With the pandemic restrictions and Lock Down we 

have tried to create a wonderful environment for 

our Students on entry to school. Our autumn term 

welcomed our ‘Winter Wonderland’, spring term 

the ‘Easter Garden and we plan to create a summer 

‘By The Beach’ scene this term. If any Parents 

would like to donate a suitable item please do let 

Mrs Edwards know so that we can start to build our 

new scene. 

Thank you for your support in adhering to all our 

Health and Safety measures which remain in place. 

Wishing you all a happy weekend 

Ms Barry  

Head teacher 

Stars of the week 



Nursery News 

This week Nursery have been exploring the topic of Mini-Beasts and 

have recently been discovering different changes that take place.  

The children have started to take part in a journey, learning about the 

life cycle of a caterpillar where they have had first hand experience of 

viewing the caterpillars each day and discussing their progress. 

We have also been: 

 Listening to a story ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ and answering 

questions to reinforce our understanding. 

 Learning a new word ‘Symmetry’ and learning the concept of 

this.  

 Using paint and a variety of materials to create our own       

mini-beast pebbles.  

 Investing the tuff tray with mini-beasts, sand and magnifying 

glasses.  

Reception 

Reception have been looking at different Fairy tales 

in Literacy this week and have made their own 

crowns to be Kings and Queens! 



Year 6 

Y6 have been making series and         

parallel circuits in Science this week.  

Year 2 

In Science Year 2 are learning about Living 

Things and their Habitats. During the Easter 

break the children created some lovely 

shoe box habitats in preparation for our 

new topic!   

 

 

Year 5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 have been learning about Ramadan 

in RE and have made their own ‘fact files’ 

for our corridor display. 

Year 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 have been planting seeds as 

pert of their Science topic on ‘How 

things Grow’. 



Staff Contact Details 

nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y1 

uppertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y2 

preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y3 

lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  for Y4 

deputyhead@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y5 

cting@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y6 

vicentefuentes@lalehamlea.co.uk for Spanish 

musicteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Music 

artteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Art 

 

All requests for absence must be sent to the Head  teacher. 

To contact the Head teacher please email directly to 

headteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk, call 0208 660 3351 (Option 3) 

or call the school mobile 

To contact our School Business Manager, Mrs Strachan, please 

do so directly by email to sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk call  0208 

660 3351 (Option 4) or call the school  mobile. 

Contact the School Office on: 0208 660 3351 (Option 2) or 

email secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk 

 

Year 4 

The next entrepreneurs from Mrs Khan’s Den! 

Year 4 have designed their own chocolate bar, 

calculating the cost of production as well selling 

prices and profit margins. 

They managed to impress the ‘Dragons’ during 

their final pitches where they shared calculation 

costs, ingredients as well as a design of their 

chocolate. 

All three Dragons were happy to invest in the  

winners COCO CRUNCHIES who have now started 

producing ready for sales! 

 

 

Year 1 

Year 1 have produced some fantastic 

castles as part of their Easter Art and 

DT projects. They presented their 

castles to the class and discussed the 

features and their purpose. Well 

done Year 1 on a fantastic effort!  

 

 

 


